THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF
THE CHANCELLOR

November 14, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen
University of Kansas

Ny dear Dr. Allen:

This will acknowledge receipt of a copy of
"Physicel Education and the New Psychology", a recent
broadcast by Dr. R. H. Wheeler and Mr. Jim Raport.
Thank you very much for sending me a copy of this
interesting progran.

Cordially yours,
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